
Harvesters in the Northwest Territories are advised that the following hunting 
regulation changes are effective January 1, 2010.
•	 Barren-ground caribou commercial (meat tag), non-resident and resident 

harvest is closed in the North and South Slave regions.
•	 A no-hunting conservation zone, applying to all harvesters, has been 
established north of Yellowknife where the Bathurst caribou herd winters 
(see map above).

These regulations remain in effect until recommendations from the 
Wek’eezhii Renewable Resources Board are implemented.
Contact your Environment and Natural Resources office for information on 
new regulations or visit the ENR web site at www.enr.gov.nt.ca
Report any infractions of these regulations to the Report A 
Poacher line at 1-866-762-2437 and provide details about  
the situation. 

Conserve our wildlife resources.  
Hunt responsibly and safely.
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